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Dana Nichols

From: Joseph Bain <joseph@baininsurance.com> on behalf of Joseph Bain
Sent: Sunday, March 13, 2022 2:54 PM
To: CIty - Dana Nichols
Subject: Comments of Food Carts

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hello Dana, 
 
I do like food carts in general; but feel that unless there is a criteria that includes a 
noticeable financial permit fee, they are unfair competition to local 
businesses.  Locals that invest in property (own or rent) pay property taxes that 
support the county, city, schools, airports and the list goes on.  In essence, the food 
trucks are net takers not contributors and are actually taking advantage of the hard 
work that established store fronts have done to make Bandon what it is.  Think system 
development charges and why they exist.  No I’m not suggesting that, just a way to 
relate to it 
 
I also, think the number of units allowed should be limited. 
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PO Box 659 
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